
Monday, June 5, 2017 

 

Dear Parents, 

Thank you for sharing your children with me this school year.  It has been a true pleasure watching 

them grow and learn.  I appreciate all of the generosity and support for the library program.  You 

have given of your time, energy and funds and it has been a great blessing. 

I would like you all to take a look at some of the “Summer Reading” options: 

 Multnomah County Library summer reading sign up time begins Friday, June 16 at your local 

library or at www.multcolib.org/summer.  The program is free and fun.  There will be super 

prizes. 

 

 Barnes & Noble will have their Kids Club going.  You may either want to sign up in the store or 

online at www.bn.com/kidsclub for savings and rewards.  Also, check out their read aloud 

times and days.  

 

 Portland Adventist Elementary School would like to offer your family the opportunity to check 

books out this summer.  I will be at school Wednesdays from 11:00-1:00.  If this day or time 

won’t work for your family, call & leave a message on my cell 503-939-9294.  Let me know what 

day & time is good for you & I will try to work something out.  I live close by.  I will also be 

available to listen to your child read for 20-30 minutes for extra practice on Wednesdays from 

11-1.  I will post on the PAES web page if I will need to be out of town on a Wednesday.  Check 

the web page before you leave the house.  I will start on Wednesday, July 5, 2017.   

 

 Please send me your summer travel photos and a note telling me who, what and where you are to 

madelynn.cummings@paes.com.  Please send the photos & notes as you are traveling so I can start 

printing them and getting them ready to display on the TV for Fall. 

 

Have a great summer!   

 

Mrs. C 

Librarian/PAES 
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